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Cubs update for In the Know, Feb 2017 

 

 
 As part of our Cub Centenary celebrations our Cubs joined in with 100 

other Cubs from the District at a Camp fire at Dunham in November.  
Despite the previous week’s appalling weather we were lucky to have a 
dry and much warmer night.  Cubs had a great night of singing, hot dogs 
and hot chocolate. 

 
 We also took part in the Remembrance Service at St Helen’s Church in 

Hollins Green.  Along with the 22nd Scout Group, Cubs proudly led the 
Parish Councillors over to church and formed a guard of honour as they 
entered church.   After Service Cubs stood in silence along with over 100 
members of our community as we remembered. 

 
 Our Cubs 100 Year was summed up with 300 other Warrington Cubs as 

we enjoyed our Promise party.  For 2 hours on Dec 16 our Cubs ran 
between Jump Warehouse and LA Bowl in Warrington.  They enjoyed a 
game of bowling, jumped themselves crazy and had the opportunity to 
make a commemorative woggle.  Cake was once again an absolute must 
and there was enough for Cubs and leaders alike.  22nd WE Cubs 
renewed their Promise on the trampolines; truly special.   All in all a fab 
night was held by all.   

 
 In January Cubs took part in another special event; Civic Sunday.  After 

Service they joined the Parish Councillors and the Deputy Mayor of 
Warrington for a lovely brunch at the Community Centre.  During this Cub 
Ruby Osborne was thanked by the Chair of the Parish Council for her 
winning picture which was used on their Christmas Parish newsletter. 

 
 Cubs have a sleepover planned and another camp fire with new Cub Pack 

over the canal.   
 
 In March they are going to Tesco in Irlam to take part in their Farm to Fork 

project and in April we will be joining Warrington Scouts in St George’s 
Day Parade. 

 
 PSCO Bethan Roberts coming in soon to help Cubs finish their Road 

Safety Activity Badge. 
 Cubs been thinking about exercise and healthy living to gain their 

Athletics Activity badge. 
 Cubs have also now completed their Our Personal Challenge, Our 

Adventure Challenge and the Artist Activity badge.  Our sixers and 
seconders are also working towards their Teamwork Challenge as they 
helped to guide their sixes in YouShape month. 
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